
From: Ben Fox [mailto:ben.fox@planware.co.uk]  
Sent: 15 December 2016 08:30 
To: Young, Tony 
Cc: Sarah Carpenter 
Subject: RE: RE: Advertisement consent application - 112 High Holborn (Planning portal ref. PP-
05642127) 

 

Hi Tony,  

 

The Canopy will be fabric base with a glow in the dark vinyl transfer applied.  

 

Should you wish to discuss, please do not hesitate to contact us.  

 

Kind Regards 

 

Benjamin Fox MPLAN 

Planware Ltd 

01787 468500 

 


